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Olin CHEMICALS 

P.O. BOX 141. OHA.RLISTON. TN 3'7310 
(1111) 331·4000 

September 28, 1988 

Wuren S. Anaell II, Senior Enaineer 
Environmental Re!ponse Branch 
Division of Air and Hazardous Materials 
29 I Promenade Street 
Providence, Rhode Island 02908-5767 

Re: Western Sand and Gravel Site 

Dear Mr. Aqell: 

Olin bas received a request from USEPA that transformers and associated electrical 
equipment be removed from the Western Sand and Gravel site. This equipment wu 
disconnected by Blackstone Valley Electric iD Auaust, 1987 duriDa closeout of the 
aroundwater recirculation system; it is stored at Western Sand and Gravel south of the 
remediation (fenced) area. We were informed by Blackstone Valley Electric that the 
equipment il the property of the State and u such Blackstone Valley Electric could not 
remove it. AI we requested of Mr. Felix Harvey of RIDEM iD Auaust, 1917, we ould 
apiD Uke to pus aloq EPA's request that the State remove the equipment from the site. 

If there are any questions rep.rdina this matter, please call Robert McCaleb 11 
615/ 336-4073. 

Sincerely, 

OLIN CORPORATION 

~-
J. C. Brown 
Ma.naaer. Environmental Affairs 
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